
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
April 5, 2022           
 
 
TO: Alder Mollie Jones, Chair 
  
FROM: Ara Molitor, P. E., City Engineer 
 City Engineer 
  
RE: Contract #2021002 – Taylor Avenue Reconstruction 
 
 
The work on Contract 2021002, Taylor Avenue Reconstruction has been completed and A. W. Oakes 
& Son is requesting final payment in the amount of $974,106.94.  The project was authorized by 
Resolution No. 0316-21 dated May 4, 2021 in the amount of $944,049.60.  The contract amount was 
increased $30,057.94 by Change Order 1. 
 
Funding is as follows: 
 
 

ORG  OBJECT Description Amount 

45040  57500 DPW Paving $601,285.78 

60484  57570 Storm Sewers $144,903.82 

22640  57560 Sanitary Sewers $159,594.04 

70113 57355 Computer Hardware $15,050.00 

45040 57520 Street Lighting $53,273.30 

 Total $974,106.94 
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